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Stuart Road Primary  

Academy 

Newsletter 
Dates for your diary: 
Wednesday 4th December – Early Years Unit Open day 9.30-10.30am 

Friday 6th December – Cake mufti & PTA Christmas fayre  
Wednesday 11th December – Christmas disco for Fdn, Yr 1, 2 & 3 - 4.45 - 6pm 

Wednesday 11th December – Christmas disco for Yr 4, 5 & 6 - 6.15 - 7.30pm 
Thursday 12th December – EYFS & Yr 1 Nativity – 9.30am & 1.30pm 

Friday 13th December – Christmas Jumper Day 

Monday 16th December – Rock Steady Christmas Concert 2 – 3pm 
Wednesday 18th December – Christmas lunch for Fdn, Yr 1, 2 & 3 

Thursday 19th December – Christmas lunch for Yr 4, 5 & 6 
Friday 20th December – Last day of term – children may wear mufti  

Wednesday 8th January 2020 – Children return to school  
 

 
Teech Shoe Boxes 

We are very pleased to be 

sending the grand total of 

64 filled shoes boxes from 

Stuart Road Primary 

Academy to Romania. We 

would like to say a huge 

thank you to all those 

who contributed a filled 

shoe box or items to go 

into a shoe box. We had 

lots of food items and 

knitted hats donated too. 

Mrs Trevaskus wanted to 

say an extra thank you to 

those parents who filled a 

number of shoe boxes for 

us. 

 

Another big thank you to 

Mrs Whitley who filled her 

car with shoe boxes and 

delivered them to the drop 

off point for us earlier this 

week. 

 

Parking 

A polite reminder… We continue to receive 

complaints from the local residents and parents 

about the parking outside our school. Please do 

not park in the resident’s private bays or on the 

yellow zig-zag lines outside school. The zig-zag 

restrictions are in effect for 24 hours per day and 

not just during school time. Please also be mindful 

of residents when dropping off – leaving engines 

idling for a long time causes unnecessary noise 

and pollution. 

The school is currently working with the local 

council to help to monitor the traffic situation and 

support us in keeping the school community safe. 

Please help by parking away from the school 

where possible. Many thanks.
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The Nativity–EYFS and Yr 1 

 

We have very few tickets 

left for either the morning 

or afternoon performances. 

Please be quick and book in 

at the office if you haven’t 

yet ordered yours! 

 

Christmas Lunches 

Parents should have 

received an order form for 

our Christmas lunches. 

Orders need to be placed by 

Friday 13th December. The 

Christmas lunches will be 

served on the 18th & 19th 

December and there will be 

no other meal options 

available. The Christmas 

lunch is £2.20 and 

payment can be made via 

ParentPay (CaterED School 

Meals) or by cash at the 

Office. 

Santa Reminder 

A reminder that the last 

day to book a slot for 

your child to see Santa at 

the Christmas Fayre is 

Thursday 5th December. The 

slots are filling quickly 

now - so don’t delay… 

Ho-Ho-Ho!!! 

 

 

Children in Need 2019 
 

We raised a total of £218.51 for Children in Need 

on Friday 15th November as a result of the mufti 

and Bring & Buy sale. A fantastic total! We 

certainly has a fun afternoon at the Bring & Buy 

sale.  

Thank you for all your support! 

 

Christmas Fayre 

Thank you for all your Hook-a-Bags last week 
and bottle donations today. The last mufti day 

for the Christmas Fayre will be on the day of the 
fayre (Friday 6th December). Please could you 

continue to support us by sending in cakes, buns 
or biscuits? These can be either home-made or 

shop bought. All we ask is that they don’t 
contain nuts as we have children in school with 

severe nut allergies.  

Photograph Consent 

We have still not had every child’s new “Using 
Photography and Images of Children” consent 

form returned. Please can you complete this form 
and return to the Office at your earliest 

convenience.  
 

TGS after School Clubs 
 

Please be advised that the Netball Club on Friday 

6th December will unfortunately have to be 
cancelled due to the Christmas Fayre. 

We are also in the process of sorting out the new 

after school clubs which will start in January 

2020. 
As always, the clubs will be allocated on a “first 
come, first served” basis with a reserve list for 

oversubscribed clubs. Letters will be sent home 
shortly. 


